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March 30, 1962

Dear :

Thank you for the thoughtfulness which prompte d
your recent communication .

I am most happy to have been able to play som e
small part in pressing for the duty increases o n
imported cylinder, crown, and sheet glass which
were reflected in the recent Presidential Proclama -
tion .

Sincerely,

Everett McKinley Dirksen
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